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Hi there,

Please consider making an exemption for late-night music focused venues. These are a niche cultural aspect
which supports a unique and brilliant range of talents, it is also typically less fueled by alcohol which is
deemed to be the problem here. Excess alcohol is a problem yes, please don't kill the music.

Warm regards,
Stephen Anning





